
Our mission is to inspire students to achieve personal success by working together to     create a safe, supportive, caring and 

welcoming learning environment. 

Building a Strong 
Foundation for Tomorrow 

Devin Connor   

Annie Pike    

Zachary Jones  

  Eric Spencer 

Gabe Price-Welford 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
September 10th  School Picture Day 
September 10th  Meet the Teacher (6:30-7:30 pm) 
September 11th  School Assembly (11:00 am) Wear School Colors Blue & Yellow 
September 23rd  First Day of Fall 
September 28th  Safe Schools Week Begins 
Date to be Announced Terry Fox Run  
                  

October 1st   School Assembly (11:00 am) Wear School colors Blue & Yellow 
October 6th   District Education Public Meeting #1 at M.E.S. (6:30 pm) 
October 8th   Professional Learning Day (NO SCHOOL) 
October 9th   Professional Learning Day (NO SCHOOL) 
October 12th   Holiday (NO SCHOOL) 

We would like to welcome Mr. Mike McEwing 
as our new Grade 4-5 teacher.   

School Picture 
Day will be on 
Thursday,       
September 10th 
beginning at  
8:30 am 

OFFICE HOURS 
8:00 AM—3:45 PM 

Lunch 12:00 PM—12:30 PM 

SUSTAINABILITY STUDY FOR MILLVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

As you are aware, in May 2015 Millville Elementary School was triggered as a school for a sustainability 
study due to a student enrolment that falls below 100.  This study will be conducted in conjunction with 
a sustainability study on the three Nackawic schools.   

For current information on this study, you may visit the district website at www.asd.w.nbed.nb.ca . 

On this website there will also be a public discussion board for respectful, constructive comments.   

The first District Education Council Public Meeting is here at the school on Tuesday, October 6th          
beginning at 6:30 pm.  Meeting #2 will also be here at the school on Tuesday, December 1st at 6:30 pm. 

On January 28th, 2016, the District Education Council will hold a public meeting in Fredericton (location 
to be announced) to discuss the study and vote on a final recommendation for the future of Millville  
Elementary.     

Please visit the website or attend meetings and give your opinions on this very important issue. 

PLEASE NOTE:  The District Education Council will hold a public meeting Septembe 24th at 6:30 pm at 
the Woodstock Education Centre.  Information regarding this sustainability study for Millville and the 
three Nackawic area schools may be on the agenda.  The agenda will be posted September 17th. 

Let’s do our best to keep Millville Elementary open! 

If you have a pre-school child and would like 

to have their picture taken, please feel free 

to come to the school.  They will be taken 

after all MES students are finished. 

We would also like to give a big welcome to  
our new students: 
Taylor Carter in Kindergarten 

Brody Hawthorne in Grade 2 

Brooklyn Hawthorne in Grade 4 



The Anglophone West School District has decided to mark this 35th anniversary with a   

marathon of its own…one that spans across our vast region of Western and Central New 

Brunswick and passes by each of our 70 schools in ASD-W.  In a relay of interested ASD-W 

staff members, we plan to cover a 980 km stretch by walking, running or biking over the 

course of one month (September 10 to October 7), challenging the students and staff to     

donate $1 each, with the goal of raising $26 000 for the continued fight against cancer. 

  

This relay also serves a second important purpose:  a symbolic unification of the              

Anglophone West School District.  With three years under our belt as an amalgamated 

school district, this activity will show that we are one, unified district, committed to serving 

the students in our system.   More information to follow on this event.  You may also visit 
the website at: 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Anniversary/Pages/default.aspx 

Money Collection 
When money must be sent 
to school with your child, 
please ensure that you indicate your 
child’s name, the amount and what 
the money is for.  Thank you so much 
for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

    School forms 

A number of school forms have 
been sent home.  Please make     
sure all forms are completed and   
returned to the school as soon as 
possible. 

 

Bicycles 

Any student wishing to ride their 
bicycle to school, must first have a 
permission slip signed by a parent 
or guardian.  Forms are available at 
the office.   

DON’T FORGET        

HELMETS ARE         

MANDATORY 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

If your child arrives late 
for school or must leave 
early, please ensure 
that they are signed in 
or out at the office. 

MedicAlert 

No Child Without is a MedicAlert       
charitable program that has allowed 
more than 43,000 children with    
medical conditions in 3,000                
elementary schools across Canada to 
be protected with  free MedicAlert 
coverage. The program includes a free 
medical  identification bracelet and 
electronic health record with 24/7     
access so that critical health              
Information is quickly available during 
a medical emergency.  For more        
information, you may pick up a        
brochure at the school office or go 
online to: 

 

https://www.medicalert.ca/
education/en/programs/ncw.asp 

Volunteers 

Volunteers are always needed.  In the event you wish to volunteer at the 
school or go on a field trip with your child, you must complete: 

Policy 701 (Policy for the Protection of Pupils) http://701.nbed.nb.ca;  

Be familiar with: 

Policy 702 (Tobacco-Free Schools)   & 

Policy 703 (Positive Learning and Working Environment)  

** All policies can be found at: 

 http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/ASD-W/Policies?Pages/default.aspx 

You must also provide a Criminal Records Check which may be completed 
free of charge at the R.C.M.P. office in Nackawic. 

You are invited to come to the school to complete the Policy 701.  Also, if 
paper copies are needed of any of the above policies, please let us know. 

 

http://www.nochildwithout.ca/

